Partnership with families
6th July to 10th July 2020

Dear Families,
As a part of the continuous improvement required by the National Quality Standard this week we are reviewing some of our professional development activities from earlier weeks including those relating to:
· children’s health and wellbeing
· inclusive, play-based environments
· environmental awareness and sustainability
Please let us know if we can provide any further information on these topics.
We’re also reviewing our Cerebral Palsy Policy. A summary follows: 

Cerebral Palsy Policy
Policy includes symptoms of Cerebral Palsy. In relation to children with cerebral palsy:
0. educators will comply with privacy principles when accessing and sharing a child’s medical information
0. educators will modify activities if required and assist children to participate in all activities
0. doctors must complete a Medical Management Plan which may include information about child’s diet, mobility, medication and therapy and care
0. Service will prepare a Risk Minimisation Plan in consultation with families to address events which may worsen a child’s symptoms or result in need for first aid
0. Service will prepare Medical Communications Plan to ensure all staff are aware of child’s condition and parents know how to advise changes
0. educators will encourage children to participate in all activities. 

There is a copy of the policies near the sign in/out sheet. Please take a moment to read it.  We value any feedback you may have.

Nominated Supervisor
